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“As a “Champion for Children” and “Chief Warrior” against ignorance and apathy, know that this 

flyer is for informational purposes only to enlighten, empower, and engage you.   Please consult your 

physician to help you determine what is best for your family.”   

 

Art McCoy, Ph.D. 

BJC’s 2018 Community Healthcare Advocate of the Year 

 
  

Are you interested in having your child 

receive the vaccine?  
 

Everyone has been affected by this pandemic. African Americans, 

other people of color, and high-risk groups are disproportionately 

affected by COVID-19.  This opportunity is open to all. Physicians 

and researchers at St. Louis Children’s Hospital are looking for 

parents interested in having their children receive the vaccine and be 

part of upcoming COVID-19 vaccine clinical trials. We are looking 

for children younger than 18 years of age.  

 
For more info, complete our brief survey.   

Click Here: #ToReceiveCOVIDVaccineBelow18: 

https://is.gd/kidscovid 

 
Feel free to email us any questions and include your 

contact info so we may contact you with more details: 

Email: lbbarganier@wustl.edu  

Children’s Hospital Board 

Director & Community 

Public Health Benefit 

Chairperson 

https://www.severingthegap.com/contact---books.html
mailto:lbbarganier@wustl.edu
https://www.severingthegap.com/home.html

